
NEIGH Newsletter – OCTOBER 2021 
 

Offering our neighbors in Cameron Estates the opportunity to connect with other horse owners in a wide 

variety of activities. 
 

Next Monthly Meeting is on the 2nd Tuesday, October 12. Saddle Fitting Workshop - Watch for an 

email with meeting details!  
 

SEPTEMBER RECAP -  NEIGH hosted a number of activities in September: 
 

TACK SWAP on Saturday, September 4 – The NEIGHborhood TACK SWAP hosted by Erin and Jenna took 

place on September 4 from 9am to 3pm. The event was well-attended and offered shoppers a wide 

variety of Western and English tack and horse equipment and décor. This could become an annual 

event! 
 

Equine Intestinal Parasites Presentation by Erin McCarty, D.V.M. on Tuesday, September 14 

Erin provided an insightful power point presentation and lively Q&A/discussion covering parasites that 

affect equines, including symptoms and courses of treatment, as well as photos of the nasty creatures 

that can impair our horses’ health. Erin handed out laminated de-worming schedule cards with the 

appropriate de-wormer for each season. A lot of us who have had horses most of our lives learned 

valuable new information! 
  
The 2nd Annual NATIONAL GOOD NEIGHBOR DAY PARADE took place last Saturday, September 25, 

traveling around the Strolling Hills-Cameron Road loop. Participants included 4-5 tractors, 5 ATVs, 2 

vintage automobiles, a bicyclist, 6 horseback riders, and a competitive driving pony and cart. Judges 

were on hand to distribute awards.  
 

OCTOBER HIGHLIGHTS – Here’s what’s coming up: 
 

Sierra Foothills Horseman’s Association Open Competitive Judged Obstacle Trail Ride on  Sunday, 

October 10, at Spenceville Wildlife Area (north of Lincoln)  If you’re interested in participating with 

Erin and other NEIGH group riders, please contact Erin for details at elmdvm@gmail.com. Here’s the 

link for registration:  https://thesfha.org/purchase/OCTOBER-10th-OPEN-COMPETITIVE-JUDGED-

OBSTACLE-TRAIL-RIDE-c31771174 . 
 

Fall Shots and Dentals with Amanda Pierce, D.V.M. on Friday, October 15 

Reduced Ranch Fee for visit to your barn: $15. Dental $125 plus sedation. Flu/rhino $28. Rabies $21. To 

reserve your appointment time, text Dr. Amanda at 530-312-4042 or send email to 

amandapiercedvm@gmail.com . See her website at https:/www.piercevet.com . 
 

Upcoming Ride Dates – Every weekend on the Even numbered date: 

Saturday, 10/02; Sunday, 10/10; Saturday, 10/16; Sunday, 10/23; Saturday 10/30                                                    

Some rides are around the NEIGHborhood and others are out on trails in the local area. Emails and texts 

with ride details are sent to everyone on email/text lists. Sign up to join us! 
 

For questions and details about meeting dates and ride dates, times, and locations please call or text 

Kelly at 916.802.1643. Ask to be added to our email and text lists! 
 

NEIGH *NEIGHBORS  ENGAGED  IN  GOOD  HORSEMANSHIP* 
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